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The school Privacy Notice is available on the Houlton School website under Useful Links. 

Next week will be WEEK B 

Road Safety 
 

Despite the notice in the bulletin last week there are still many parents/carers stopping to drop their children 

off in the entrance to the school car park. Please drop your children off away from the entrance to school and 

the yellow zig-zag lined area as this is becoming very dangerous when pupils are crossing the road to enter 

campus via the pedestrian gate. 

 

 

Co-curricular Clubs 
 

The new Spring term co-curricular timetable can be accessed on the school website by following the link 

below. Pupils can request to join or change clubs via their form tutor in the first instance. 

https://www.houltonschool.org.uk/assets/Documents/Attachments/Co-Curricular-Timetable-

Spring-Term-2024-v2.pdf 

 

 

 

PE Fixtures 
 

Year 7 Netball: 

• Tuesday 23 January vs Bilton School 

• Wednesday 24 January vs Harris Academy 

Pick up time is 4:45pm. Pupils have been informed about playing, information will also be sent via Edulink. 
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